

Letter of Intent Contract Assignment No. K-1819-70 City of Norman Baseball/Softball and Adult Softball

To whom it may concern:

The Norman Optimist Club (NOC) is submitting this Letter of Intent to notify the City of Norman Parks & Recreation Department that the NOC will accept the contract assignment of Contract No. K-1819-70, from the Ball Clubs of Norman (BCON). The NOC Board of Directors are working with BCON Board of Directors and intend to fulfill the remainder of the contract's obligation to operate Norman Baseball/Softball and Adult Softball leagues.

The NOC board members are working with the Ball Clubs of Norman (BCON) board to prepare for NOC to oversee operations beginning 01-01-2023.

The NOC board will integrate with designated BCON board members to ensure continuity for the Spring 2023 season.

The NOC Board is enthusiastic to incorporate youth baseball/softball and adult softball into our organization. We are looking forward to working with all our local partners to ensure the growth of baseball/softball in Norman.

Sincerely,

Amanda Prince

12/07/2022

Norman Optimist Club President

Norman Optimist Club Board of Directors

Amerela Prince